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Dear Parents, 

In preparation for the Queenston Carnival on June 5th, we would appreciate your help with the 
following: 

 

1. We are looking for any new or gently used items to add to our prize table such as leftover party 
favors.  Please drop them off in the donation box located in the Queenston front lobby.  If there are 
larger items, please contact stefaniedavies86@gmail.com.  

 

2. The highly anticipated Volunteer Sign-Up link is now live. You may have noticed a flyer at the front 
and back doors of the school– there is a QR code you can scan for access.  There is also a link below. 

 

3. Finally, please let us know if you would like to be a part of the carnival! We are looking for any 
balloon artists, jugglers, magicians etc to make it an unforgettable experience for the kids. 

 

Thank you in advance for everything you do in helping to make this year's Carnival a successful and fun 
event for our community.  

Sincerely,  
 
Queenston School Advisory Council (QSAC) 

 

Sign Up Genius Link: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0A4CA4AB2FA5F58-56131922-queenston?useFullSite=true#/ 
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